St. Stephen School

To Love, To Inspire - To Achieve!

Discipleship Embodied • Partnership Embraced • Scholarship Celebrated • Leadership Modeled • Citizenship Personified

May 22, 2018

Dear St. Stephen School Parents,

Today at approximately 12:30 p.m. a garbage/recycle truck entered our parking lot en route to pick up our bins. Before picking up our recycle bin a maintenance worker noticed smoke coming from the back of the truck.

For safety reasons, the truck was directed to the back part of our parking lot. The fire department was immediately notified and directed the driver to dump the load so that the fire could be immediately extinguished.

The school was put in a "shelter in place" until the fire department advised that the situation was safe.

Sincerely,

Scott Gruenauer

2080 Baseline Road • Grand Island, NY 14072 Phone: 716-773-4347 • www.ststephensgi.org